

SCHOOLS PTA



We held our Annual General Meeting (AGM) at the start of this month and have sworn in the committee for another full year. We have been lucky enough to recruit new representatives from Years R, 1 and 3. Details of Committee members and minutes from the AGM can be found on our website.

Preparations for Spooks and Sparks are well underway and we are very grateful to Sparks Ellison for the support they have provided and look forward to having our burgers cooked by them on the night. Interest in the event has been amazing this year and we sold out in record time. Unfortunately, this encouraged someone to try and sell fake tickets on Facebook, so please be careful and only buy from people you know.

Going in to the new half term, we are now starting to look forward to our Christmas events. The children have already been busy making Christmas card designs in school and we'll be in touch shortly as to how you can purchase cards and other items with your children's designs on.

We have also secured our lovely Nordman fir Christmas trees again this year and we have 3 collection dates this year. You can place orders through the website now and can even get a discounted early bird price until the 8th November. Of course the ever-popular Elfridges shop will be returning and we might even have a new Christmas event coming up too - look out for details coming soon!

Christmas Shopping online?

amazonsmile

You shop. Amazon gives.

Just go to https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ and select HSPTA as your charity

Fund Raising 2021/22



Sponsorship & Donations £39

Contact Details



info.hspta@gmail.co.uk



www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta



www.facebook.com/groups/hspta



Upcoming Events



Spooks & Sparks

4 No

Family Firework event and Spooky Disco

Christmas Trees

On sale Now

Locally sourced Nordman fir trees for collection

Committee Meeting

11 Nov

Come along and get involved in the fundraising

Breakfast with Santa

4 Dec

Festive Event for all the family

Elfridges

9/14 Dec

Gift selections will take place in class and year group bubbles.



Contest

We are looking for a new logo. Please submit designs by 17th Dec to



events.hspta@gmail.com



Thank you to Eastleigh Lions for agreeing to Marshal this years Spooks & Sparks.